
Board Minutes of 9-11-24 
 
Members present: 
Lori Estepp, Jamie MacKeen, ScoƩ Johnson, Terri Cole 
 
The meeƟng was called to order at 7:20. 
 
A quick review of previous agendas took place.  It was decided that, due to the lack of board 
membership, it would be impossible to host all of the events that have been held in the past without 
significant support.  
 
It was decided that we would not host NaƟonal Night Out.  It was important to make a decision 
regarding this event as it was rapidly approaching.  The current four members of this board did not feel 
that we could host such a large event with our limited parƟcipants.   
 
The board agreed to approach the LRC Social CommiƩee to see if there was manpower available for the 
Breakfast with Santa event.  With the help of the LRC volunteers, it would be possible to host this 
tradiƟonal event.  The board agreed that we could help with funding but could not feasibly host this 
event with just four people.   
 
It was discussed that the other very popular events the Easter event the 4th of July celebraƟon.  With the 
help of the LRC Social CommiƩee, we could assist with funding for these events as well. 
 
The board agreed that we could arrange the neighborhood garage sale.  The dates for the garage sale 
were set for 11/14 – 11/16.  We will be in contact with each other to coordinate placing the banners in 
the neighborhood.  The dates for the garage sale were put on the Facebook page for Lakewood Forest, 
NW Houston by Terri Cole.   
 
The upcoming elecƟon was discussed.  It was agreed that a call for volunteers to serve on the board 
would go out to the neighborhood.  Terri agreed to write this appeal for help. 
 
There was one piece mail.   
There were no reimbursements requested. 
 
Having covered the items we felt we could cover with such a small number of members, the meeƟng 
adjourned at 7:45.   


